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18th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding today. We know it is not easy to 

make arrangements at such short notice. The decision to close school today was 

due to the advice from Electricity North West that the external fault would take 

at least 6 hours to fix. We had no power, hot water or phones and our risk 

assessment led to the decision to close the school. 

 

We will be open as usual tomorrow and this includes the Junior Hub. We have 

spoken to Electricity North West who have advised that they are fixing the fault 

and currently have a back-up system in place. 

 

Arrangements For Tuesday 19th December 

 

Children need to come to school in their party clothes and bring their own snack 

for the parties in the afternoon.  

 

Secret Sale for Years 3 and 4 will take place in the morning. 

 

School closes for the Christmas holidays until Thursday 4th January 2024. The 

Junior Hub will be open after school. 

 

 

Thank you again for your understanding. 

 

 

Mr. Wilkinson 

 

 

http://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/

